
CONSULADO DEL PERU
Montreal, Canada

11 March, 1933.

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal of McGill University, 
Montreal, Que.

Sir:
I have "been informed by the local 

press of the conference given before the McGill 
Spanish Club by the Consul General of Colombia on 
Wednesday evening and it is with regret that I see 
international affairs of such a delicate nature as 
the controversy between Peru and Colombia being 
discussed in a Club created,! believe,for the 
purpose of cementing friendly understanding between 
the Spanish element of Montreal and those interested 
in the Spanish language and culture.

It is my humble opinion that Mr.Ja- 
ramillo Isaza has ignored the cordiality which 
should permeate a Club such as this and it is much 
to be regretted that he has taken advantage of the 
prestige of the University rostrum to express purely 
personal and controversial views.

Again expressing my regret,and with 
assurance of high consideration, I remain.

Truly yours,

A’:

cl/xvO J.Humberto Piquell. 
Consul for Peru.


